

Monica Schultz
City Clerk
City Clerk's Office
414.302.8220
mschultz@westalliswi.gov

January 3, 2017

Mayor Devine and Members of the Common Council

Re: Schedule for In-Person Absentee Voting Period

Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members:

Pursuant to the One Wisconsin Institute Court Order, I am recommending a two week period for in-person absentee voting for the 2017 Spring Primary (2/21/17) and 2017 Spring Election (4/4/17). The in-person absentee voting location will continue to be the Clerk's Office at West Allis City Hall.

Please note the following recommended schedule:

Spring Primary

February 6-17, 2017 (Monday-Friday)

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

City Clerk's Office

Spring Election

March 20-31, 2017 (Monday-Friday)

mica Schutte

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

City Clerk's Office

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Monica Schultz

City Clerk